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U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
W asHINGTON, D.C. 20515

April 25, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for the City of Cutler Bay Marlin Road Complete Streets Project in the
amount of $4,400,000

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Cutler Bay located at 10720
Caribbean Boulevard, Cutler Bay, FL 33189.

This funding would go toward funding improvements along the corridor, including installation of
10" wide high-visibility crosswalks, pedestrian refuge in the medians, installation of 5” wide
sidewalks/ADA ramps, installation of bike lanes or share-the-road signage, and installation of
pedestrian lighting. As such, I believe this is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars that will
overall improve the community by making it safer and more accessible. As such, [ believe that
this is an appropriate use of tax dollars.

I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project

Sincerely,

Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



